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- Department of Energy

'

[kg- Albuquerque Operations Office
e' '

- P.O. Box 5400
.

Albuquerque, New Mexico 87115 j

'

AUG ' 21988

liherd F.11awkins
Chief, Licensing Branch I:

. Uranium Ibcovery Field Office [
' Nuclear Regulatory Conmission, Ibgion IV

t

P.O. Box 24325 '

Denver, 00 80225 -

Dear Mr. Itawkins:
,

Enclosed for your review and concurrence are two copies of Revision 1 to
/3 the Tuba City, Arizona, Ibmedial Action Inspection Plan (RAIP) . - We*

U- believe that the RAIP adequately addresses inspection activities and is-
consistent with the Remedial Action Plar (RAP) design specifications,

,

tMrRA Project quality requirements, and the applicable requirenents for
the Nuclear Pegulatory Conmission (NRC) staff technical' position on
testing and inspection plans. In accordance with the Menorandun of .

,

Understanding you are requested to provide your review and concurrence of i

the revised Tuba City RAIP within 21 days of the receipt of this letter.
t

Should you have any further questions contact Milt Scoutaris at (505)-
846-1200. :

;

Sincerely, j

.

h W. John Arthur,-III-

,

Project Manager-
Uranium Mill Tailings Project Office

'

Enclosure

cc w/o enclosure: *

M. Abrams, LMTRA
B. Dearden, J133 "

P. Cate,-MK-F
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